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PACIFIC CREST PRODUCT BULLETIN

PDL Radio End of Service Announcement
March 2014

Pacific Crest has replaced the PDL product line of digital radios with the ADL and XDL lines. Our standard
service policy is to offer service and support on each radio we sell for three years after sale, assuming parts
availability. However, we have continued to service some radios for extended periods of time. With parts
availability increasingly becoming a factor, we must now announce dates after which we can no longer
accept RMAs to repair PDL radios.

31 May 2014 PDL LPB, PDL Rover, EDL Il, Sitecom, PDL RXO, PDL Eurocard

31 December 2014 PDL HPB

Please contact Intech_orderadmin@trimble.com for more details.
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